GOl Y.

Copy of a letter received the 12th May 1923 frem

the Grimsby Surveyors.

ENCLOSURE. 1lth May 1923.

Dear 8ir,

We are encloesing herewith a letter received from
the Grimsby Seine Pishing Ce. Ltd., regarding several of
their vessels which they wish te withdraw from class.

We have personally interviewed the Owners and
they have decided net to alter their decision.

We are, Dear 8ir,
Yours faithfully,
The Surveyors.
The Secretary,
LONDON .
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